## MARINE CORPS AIR GROUND COMBAT CENTER CRIME PREVENTION SNAPSHOT

Crime Prevention is an active program that combines public awareness & prevention measures to reduce crime

*November* sets focus on **Thanksgiving Safety**. The time of year to give thanks has arrived. Many Marines, sailors, civilians & families gather locally or abroad to celebrate Thanksgiving. Therefore, whether you stay local or travel during the holiday, know the following crimes that spike this time of year:

Unlawful
Entry & Theft

Driving Under the Influence

Grand Theft Auto

Human/Drug Trafficking

Vandalism

Reckless Driving

Know the crimes! Prevent the crimes! Stay safe!
Happy Thanksgiving from the
Provost Marshal's Office!



For crime prevention information contact the Physical Security/Crime Prevention Office at (760) 830-4561.

